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November 2023  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

RE: YEAR 10 PARENTS’ EVENING 

Thursday 30 th November 2023, 4:00pm – 7:00pm 

ONLINE APPOINTMENTS AND BOOKING INFORMATION 

 

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 30 th November 

2023 between 4:00pm – 7:00pm. This is an important evening and provides you with an 

opportunity to speak with your child’s teachers to discuss your child’s commitment to 

learning, current attainment and to receive guidance to support your child’s progress. 

 

Appointment bookings are now open and can be made for this online parent’s evening 

using the below link. Bookings will close on Wednesday 29 th November at 12pm. This allows 

you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email 

confirming your appointments.  

 

Please visit https://harrogatehighschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. 

(Copy and paste above link into your browser). A short guide on how to add appointments is 

attached to the email sent with this letter.  

 

Please login with the following information:  

➢ Parent’s email address.  

➢ Student’s first name.  

➢ Student’s surname.  

➢ Date of birth.  

 

Please be aware that appointments will be 5 minutes in duration so please be prepared with 

any questions which you may wish to ask. There will be a countdown clock at the top of your 

screen and also in the middle to allow you to view when your appointment will start/end.  

 

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be 

happy to make alternative arrangements (admin@harrogatehighschool.co.uk). 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Harrogate High School 
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